
 

 

December 12, 2013 

Aid for Typhoon Relief Efforts in the Philippines 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. wishes to express its deepest condolences for those who lost their lives 

in the typhoon that struck the Philippines on November 8th and its concerns for everyone in the 

devastated area who is forced to live an inconvenient life. 

Daihatsu has decided to contribute 1 million peso (2,300 thousand yen) in aid, via the NGO 

Japan Platform, to assist typhoon relief efforts. 

 


